Bev and Kent Tue, Dec 15, 1:43 PM (1 day ago)
to me, MarySteve

| am writing in support of designating Coquille Pt as a Marine Garden/Education Area. As far as
I'm concerned there are no downsides to doing this. Acquiring a new designation will draw
more attention to this site and hopefully encourage more efforts to protect this habitat from
human activities. As the Oregon coast continues to develop, having Coquille Pt as a designated
Marine Garden/Education Area will assist enlightening people visiting the southern OR coast,
on the importance of sharing Earth's resources with other forms of life.

Coquille Pt is truly a marine garden and reflects the chain of life. From microscopic plants and
animals in the tidepools to raptors and pinnipeds that find sustenance in birds and fish, and
because Coquille Pt is so close to amenities in the town of Bandon, having Coquille Pt as a
marine education area is perfect.
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